

SEEKING PUBLIC LIBRARY STAFF IN MICHIGAN FOR PARTICIPATION IN A RESEARCH STUDY

We are seeking volunteers to participate in a **45 - 90 minute** interviews sharing your experiences assisting patrons connect with **social services and obtain literacy and digital literacy skills**. We are also seeking your insight regarding the development of a training program and toolkit for public library staff to support the reentry information needs of formerly incarcerated individuals.

ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS:

- Be 18 or older
- Be a staff member at a public library in Michigan*
- * You do not need to hold an Master's degree in Library Science or a related field in order to be eligible for this study.

COMPENSATION:

- Individuals who complete the study will receive a \$30 gift card.
- If you are interested, please fill out a quick screening survey (3 minutes):



• To learn more about the **Second Chance at the Library** study:



www.michigansecondchance.com



CONTACT INFORMATION:

For more information, email us at misecondchance@umich.edu

This study is funded by the Institute of Museum and Library Services

Principal Investigator: Dr. Megan Threats, PhD, MSLIS

This study has been reviewed by the University of Michigan Institutional Review Board and deemed

to be exempt. (HUM#00241849)

